Dear Families,
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school community Year 6 children enjoyed a super send off with their
LeaMersA andBBQ thhmwg}dg%mmrmgwandmshw
auﬂwvergb@stmgcurH deo{Wear\eaLsosang toMrRobsonmd
MrdemMrRobsonhuawm}ngcomp&tedhﬁ ’d'wsgmrand
will be h/s{j:trstpostmasdwoo{ml . Mr Wilkes bz(}ouungﬂm
team at SCI Twhctmmn,e/vvtzad’\mwsa enerutcheWtsht}wnbo{h’dwb%t

ofhwkmthmrnwmlmmdfhunkﬂwm}oruﬂﬂwghamedm}orthzdwﬁdmand
team here at Grove..

Wearealso@xatedtoshumthatthmvﬁllbewoGrcveweddmg&dmng
Summzrhohdag/s Aﬁ:@rmangddag/a MrsGdlwdl}maU%bzhamngthzweddmgshz

hazsb,&ndr\ewnmgoj;andplannmg}or longl\/\usaprymllaLsob,egzﬁimg
andwdlber\eturrung@sl\/\rsKounnuﬁ We would like to wish them and theur husbhands

to he all the hest for their big days and lots of love for the future.

S’fmésa{eover’thzsummzrbpeakandwelook

welmmgthzchddrenbad:onMondng6ﬂxSeptembzr
Mrs Aldous & Ms Creed




Nurserg & Recep’cton

Nursery

Nursery have had a wonderful time learning all about food
and the farm.
The children have been exploring fruits that Handa had left

for them from the story of Handa's SurprLse.

The thh[Lgh’c has been a visit from the
chickens after read‘mg the story of The Little
Red Hen.

In phonics the children have continued to listening to rhyming words, listen to the

first sound and begin to hear the syllables in words.

Reception

Reception have continued to have a fabulous Summer

term! They have also been learning all about different
stories connected to food and farming. We have had x

tasting sesstons and also created transient fruit art.

In Phonics we have been focusing on blending sounds

in words when trying to read.

: The highlight of this term was our trip to a
# Hundred River Farm, where the children got

The EYFS Sports dag was a fantastic success! ALl the
children had such a wonderful morning and were all

winners!

Thank you to all of the children and parents/carers for your continued support
throughout this year! You have worked so hard and we are so proud of everything

you have achieved!




Years | & &

In Keg Stage l, we have had a fun J;LLLed last hatf term [ocktng at the
Greatest Inventions. We started ocur Learntng bg (F‘Lndtng a p[ane
vxrreclzage where we needed to redestgn a plan with gutdance from the

WrLght brothers’ old pLans. We have also looked at the de\retopment

of the te[ephone over time and how this has meacted our lives.

In Science, we have been LookLng at groups of animals and thetir
diets. We exp[or’ed the teeth structure O‘(F carnivores, herbhivores and

omnivores and made ocur own jaw models using sweets to represent

teeth.

We thcrrcrugh[g en‘}oged our (Fete dag where we got the chance to
bounce to our hearts content on the amazing bouncg castles, enjoy a

class party and take part in arts and crafts, all thanks to our PTFAI




Years 3 & L

This half term, Lower Key Stage & have studied the
Romans. Our topic began with a Roman Day where
the children took part in Roman activities such as AR
r\eall%mww‘szdwsmﬂm H'ustorg.

We had the Time and Tide
Museum pay us a visit from &
Lady Livia and an Iceni
warrior. This helped us to
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‘ q ‘ i come in to visit us also: It [
wa/sscunpre/s&we’wsze

Itha&bemwdxonamazinggwat@mveandwecamotwait}orthe}un
thai:awajbsu/smSeptunbzr!




Years 5 & 6

What a wonderful final half term it has been in Years 5 and 6l

In our Science learning, the pupils became forensic scientists. They found |
out what o forensic srtis doc and. wh thir job i so umportont. A< S

/7 bl parts Ne/xtﬂwtésk,dohz,daplm}or’thwown}mrgrwndmde :
L) and created it using KNEX. Once the structure was built, they [
included an electrical circuit with a motor to make the ride

Roman Dance Workshop

EEl%|  We had a brilliant workshop with Lorraine 1
' ?_," ‘Fr‘oml\/\uli‘iuxlhiml Dance based on the Romans, Rilss
ancient Roman dances based on an image from
PompaL.Tthédlpufomhzdthwdanwsatﬂmmdandmezwosmolbémpmszd

G to our W, Year 6 P
Year 6 had such a memorable day on Friday
4 Grove. There was plenty of dancing and
singing during the assembly and all of the
children receined their Learvers hoodie, a
In addition, they had so much fun at their Learers event in the emvening. They enjoyed
a BBQ, music, dancing, playing in the woods, a photo booth, a visit from an ice -cream
van, rounders, a big football match and the ultimate WATERFIGHT! They have been an
in their lives. #proudtobegrove




Spm‘ﬁng Success

Wehm»ebemhmﬂnglo‘b&oj;(ﬁunotourALTspoﬁsmﬂwnmtﬁ Everyone
Grove manners and sportsmanship.

Highlights this hal{ term hare been seeing our UKSA
Panathlon team win their competition in a closely fought
drawing with them! Well done Westwood.

'Wehm»eol/sohadsmnzmnnmgmp,@ﬁhm&mdour
gwh—swa\edfwnpxonﬁofboﬂ\ﬂwm!Thwgwm
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Itha&bzmplm&ngfcwmymzsoodﬂ»eduﬁngsd\oo{hour&mw
Grove families in supporting the tournaments since their return. We are
looting forward to having them back more regularly come September!




Duug[lﬁws

There will be more ervents taking place and we will let you know- as soon as possible!

Fﬁdag|6ﬂxjd% Lad:Da%c%'ﬂwa— @wygonz}huﬁuM1ot|pn
Monday 19th July— .

Thmxk%,ﬂﬁ:AugMi ) H d
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Thursday dnd September | PD Days —staff only in school
Friday 3rd September

Monday 6th September Children return to school

Monday A7th September Individual School Photos

Monday ASth October — .

Friday Ath October Half Term. Holidays

WEBSITE
Please keep an eye on the school website as
?fl%ﬁtﬁ;iﬁizwwwmwédwaﬂbﬁnumgoq;
You can also follow- us on:
lh_’_ﬁwﬂzr:@GmmMmﬁnuugcc
Facehook: Grove Primary School

@In&t@gran\: Groveprimaryschool

CONTACT DETAILS

Please ensure we have qato<iﬂ£ \ 7
umﬁad:ddndﬁ.Thﬁtnjfﬁzé

addm%m.wuitdqﬁuﬁw.munbus

W&JMUSTFw»ebwo<xmhxitdqﬂmmz
numbers in case of an emergency.

ALLERGY INFORMATION

As you will already be amware, we are a
rwt - free school - we have children who
have allergies to a variety of different nuts

as well as —and ask that
check the ingredients of items in packed
Uuu}wﬁ.awouhng(ﬂgﬂhug;ﬂuﬂiﬁnﬁﬁ,d

PARENTMAIL

Please ensure you sign up to

ParentMail, this s how
will receive ALL means of
cormumunication

o

Please speak to the school office, if you hare

any problems - paper coples may be
ONodabhauponr%quzd




People who can help
Inoddihmtugourchild'sda/s&twdmﬁwhashould

abways be your first point of contact, the following people

Ms Lowise Creed Mrs Lawraine Barnes
Gronve Westw.o.od
Head of School Head of School

Mrs Danielle Gillings Miss Beth Jones  Mrs Rachel Kounnas  Mrs Kelly Hough
Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher
EYFS Lead KS| Lead LKS2 Lead UKS2 Lead

Mrs Sarah Bayfield Mrs Anna Ball Mrs Jackie Cutchey Mr Stephen Clarke
SENDC.o Parent and Pupil Chair of Gownernors Safequarding
Support Adwvisor Gowernor




